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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1548 each county to enter into a contract with the Department of Mental Health and 

Substance Abuse Services to establish and maintain a drug court program. SB 1548 will not have 

an impact on state revenues. 

 

FY’23 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services and the Administrative 

Office of the Courts. 


